
The employer is in liquidation and
employment was terminated as a result
Employees can’t access entitlements through
other means
Employees are an Australian citizen or hold
a permanent residency or special category
visa

REDEPLOYMENT
OPPORTUNITIES
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NEWAY CEASES OPERATIONS

We urge you to contact your
delegates and organisers if you have
any concerns or questions.

The TWU is going to support
independent contractors. Please get
in contact with your organiser if you
have any background to provide or
questions to raise.

WE’RE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER. IF YOU NEED TO TALK, PLEASE REACH OUT TO YOUR
DELEGATE OR ORGANISER.

FURTHER HELP IS ALSO AVAILABLE: LIFELINE 13 11 14   BEYOND BLUE 1300 22 4636

Neway is no longer in operation. You should
have received a separation certificate or a
statement of service and a redundancy
notification 
Make sure your classification reflects the grade
you are being paid at. Contact the administrators
if there is a discrepancy
The second creditors' meeting is in April – that
is when it is most likely the company will go into
liquidation

Outstanding payments are likely to be paid
through the government’s Fair Entitlements
Guarantee (FEG) scheme
FEG applications cannot be made until after
liquidation and can take up to 16 weeks to
process

YOUR ENTITLEMENTS

The TWU is
confident
redeployment
opportunities will
be available for
everyone who
wants it. If you
haven’t yet, sign
up now for
updates and
opportunities

NEXT STEPS:
Next week, we will share step-by-
step information on what you'll need
to do next.

WHAT'S HAPPENING NOW

FEG IS GENERALLY AVAILABLE WHEN:

HELP IS AVAILABLE

https://actionnetwork.org/forms/neway-leave-your-details-to-receive-updates-and-redeployment-opportunities?source=direct_link

